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Hello, fellow Monarchs! 

My name is Amy Llamas, and I am currently a second-year student majoring in the sciences. A 
fun fact about me—I love thrifting, and going on hikes with friends! 

Serving in ASU during the 2024 term has been one of the most rewarding experiences of my 
time at LAVC. I’ve had the opportunity to organize campus cleanups, host a movie night, and 
participate in leadership trips that strengthened my advocacy, event planning, and organizational 
skills. Through these experiences, I’ve seen firsthand how student government can be a great tool 
for change—whether it's through improving campus life, amplifying student voices, or fostering 
a stronger sense of community. 

Looking ahead, I want to build on this by creating even more opportunities for students to 
engage in sustainability, and campus involvement. I hope to collaborate with clubs and 
departments to introduce new initiatives that promote sustainability in our everyday student life. 
Alongside this, my goal is to bring interactive, hands-on events that not only educate, but also 
inspire action. I envision workshops on paper-making, thrifting-based activities, and field trips 
focused on environmental and Earth sciences. 

Beyond events, I want to ensure that every student feels heard and supported. Whether it’s 
advocating for a greener campus, providing resources for student-led sustainability projects, or 
simply creating spaces where students can come together and learn from each other, I am 
committed to making an impact. 

Together let’s continue building a campus that is sustainable, and supportive of every student.  

Thank you for your time and consideration! 

 

 

 

 

 


